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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Tuesday, July 9, 2024
Construction Underway for Ten New Homes in Whitely Neighborhood
In January of 2023, the City of Muncie was awarded a competitive tax credit program for the development of 45 new homes. Called Southern Terrace, the project followed a Scattered Site plan, placing 25 townhomes in the Southside neighborhood, and 20 single-family homes in Industry, Whitely, Eastside, and Blaine Southeast. The developer, Advantix, closed on the properties in February of 2024. 
Now, 10 single family homes are taking shape in the Whitely Neighborhood. The lots were formerly owned by the Muncie Redevelopment Commission, which takes possession of vacant properties in the City so they can be revitalized. 
According to data from building permits, some residences have been repaired or partially replaced in the Whitely neighborhood, including several Habitat for Humanity projects. However, only four new residential projects have been built in Whitely in the last 22 years, and only two of those were single family homes. “Whitely is a great place to live,” commented Mayor Dan Ridenour. “Turning an empty lot into a new home makes a big difference.” 
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